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Happy new year to all AVM’ers!

‘Aidwatch’ is a website set up from Columbia University in New York to keep a tag on the 
use of aid around the world, especially the Millennium Development Project. 
http://aidwatchers.com/

See here:  http://www.christianstandard.com/articledisplay.asp?id=1392  for Robert Reese 
(AVM member’s) article on ‘Best Mission Practices in the 21st Century’ that are aimed at 
avoiding creation of dependency.

‘Please stop commenting on Ugandan issues’ says Ugandan Bishop in Christianity Today. 
Ugandans are now, it seems, embarrassed by the fact that their official language is that of 
America. In this globalising age, this means that, whether by intent or otherwise, America 
will try to control. This seems to have major implications … 
http://www.christianitytoday.com/ct/2009/decemberweb-only/151-42.0.html?start=3 

Please send me your contributions to the next edition of the AVM Bulletin.

Best wishes,

Jim Harries
Chairman, AVM.
www.vulnerablemission.com
jim@vulnerablemission.com
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